
ALL SAINTS ANGLICAN CHURCH 

Phone: 834-4501  or   Email: office@allsaintsparish.ca 

Phone:  689-4501 (after hours emergency)     website: www.allsaintsparish.ca 

 Rector: Rev’d Sheila White  email: rev.sheila@allsaintsparish.ca 

 Associate: Rev’d Robin Trevors  email: rev.robin@allsaintsparish.ca 

 Deacon: Rev’d Sam Butler   email: rev.sam@allsaintsparish.ca 

Schedule: November 17th, 2013 
8:30am-Holy Eucharist BCP ;   10am—Holy Eucharist  BAS;   7pm  Bible Study  

Vestry Meeting:  Tuesday, Nov 19th at 7:30pm  

Choir practice : Thursday, Nov 21st at 6:30      

                                                                     

Warden:   Graham Greeley 

                       Gerry Fagan   

Sidespersons:  Team #3 Les Haines 

Eucharistic Assistants  

8:30am— Calvin 

10am—Clarence, Madonna L., Barb  

T.,Gloria 

Greeters     

10am — Enid Haines, George E. 

Readers  Cheryl D, Elva P., Isabelle C., Jerry Fagan 

Counting Team # 5 

 

Servers  Kevin, Cole, Liam 

Baptism dates  

Baptism prep Dec  5th—Baptism Dec 8th 

Worship Service Planners Schedule 

Nov.17th—Carol 

Nov. 24th—Gloria 

Dec. 1st—Betty 
 

 

Confirmation Information 2013-14 

Year 1: Faith Café Classes take place at the last Sunday of each month beginning in 

September ending in May at the Parish Hall upstairs 7-8pm  

Our classes are  scheduled as follows:  Nov 24,  Jan 26, Feb 23, Mar 30, April 27, 

May 25 

Year 2: Pilgrims Classes take  place at the Parish Hall down stairs 2:00pm -4:00pm 

Class dates are: Nov 10,  Retreat Nov.29, 30, Dec. 8, Dec. 22, Jan. 12  

 

All Saints Candle Shining a light on  

what’s happening in our parish!!   

November 10,  2013 

 

 

We are now selling some memorabilia of our church as a fundraiser for 

the renovations that continue to take place in the church. The items are 

as follows:  Suncatchers ($20),  Coasters ($10)  and  Canvas Prints ($10). 

These items are available in the Church Office. 

Our Patronal Festival Celebrating All Saints books are available at the 

main office: cost $10.00   

Many thanks to our Patronal Festival Committee and subcommittees 

for making our festival such a great success.  Our Festival included  

home visits to our shut-ins,  a card game/ Halloween party, activities for 

our youth, a banquet and a worship service.  What a blessing!  

Memorials/Thank Offerings  If you wish to place a Memorial/Thank Offering in the 

Candle, you must have your information into the office at least two Sundays prior to  

when it  is printed in the candle. 

Change in parish  hall office hours for Monday November 11,  open 8:30-12:30 and 

open Wednesday November 13, 9:00– 1:00pm,  this week only 

Fall Fair 2013  

Just a friendly reminder of all the Fall Fair Festivities happening tomorrow, November 

11th. The doors open for breakfast at 8:00am. The Sale of Goods starts at 12:00 noon 

and luncheon of soup and sandwiches will be served at 12:30. The bouncy castle and 

activities will be upstairs for the children. And don’t forget the Hot Turkey Supper and 

auction at 5:30pm to round out the day. Any last minute items and goods can be brought 

along to the hall this evening. Your support is greatly appreciated.  

The Take Out Cold Plates are Friday, November 15th for the businesses and Saturday, 

November 16th for the community in general.  If you do not have your order in you can 

call the parish office at 834-4501 or Calvin Taylor  834-8843 or Doug Rideout 834-

3835 



 

 

 

A Memorial has been given to All Saints Renovation fund in Loving Memory of… 

 

Walter Hibbs by Marina Janes 

 

Florence Peters (remembering her death, November 11, 2008) ,   Levi Eason 

(remembering his death, November 3, 2009) and   Dorcas Eason  

(remembering her death, November 20, 1978) by Mary Caines & Family 

 

Dad - Warwick Tilley (remembering his death, November 2, 1972) by Jim, Elizabeth, 

Jim Jr. & Justin Tilley 

 

Pearl Courtney, Thomas Jones & Martha Juanita Gush by David & Barbara Butler 

 

A Memorial has been given in loving memory of: 

 

Father - Warwick Tilley by Kathleen & Jim Baird,   

 

Phyllis Bussey (remembering her death, November 4, 2006) by Loretta, Ken, Kendra & 

Kayla Scott 

 

A Thank Offering has been given to All Saints Renovation Fund in honor of: 

 

Rachel Fagan’s 91st. birthday on November 4th. by Herb & Dot Reid 

 

Benjamin Bursey’s 83rd. birthday on November 2nd. by Ryan, Hope, Robbie & 

Charlie 

 

 

 Rev. Hobbs is now offering a six week course consisting of a 30 minute Bible Study 

(Letter to James) and a 30 minute book study (If You Want To Walk In The       

Water, You've Have To Get Out Of The Boat)  on Thursday afternoons at 2:00 

lasting an hour.  This is Week 2. 

Advent Bible Study with Rev Robin to begin on Wed. November 13th at 10:30am 

in the Church Chapel.  All are welcome. The study will run until Dec 18th  

Bible Study   A 6-week session from October 21 to December 2 at Madeline    

Critchell’s  the study is an Advent exercise in that it will deal with issues and   

questions related to Christmas.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hope for Baby Watoto  

There are many vulnerable babies in Uganda who are abandoned or or-

phaned due to poverty, lack of education and the HIV/AIDS crisis. Almost 

all of them fail to make it to their 5th birthday because of the much-needed 

intense care and medical attention that their immediate relatives cannot 

provide.   Baby Watoto provides care to destitute babies aged 0-2 years, 

giving them the best possible start in life. When they are older and physi-

cally well enough, they either graduate to a Watoto children's village or 

are reunited with existing relatives.  Watoto has rescued over 300 babies: 

they are the lucky ones.  So many others need rescuing.  

Jesus loves these precious babies and is entrusting His Church (us) with 

the opportunity to help them.  In Matthew 25:31-46 we hear Jesus say: 

‘Come, you who are blessed by my Father, inherit the kingdom prepared 

for you from the foundation of the world. For I was hungry and you gave 

me food, I was thirsty and you gave me drink, I was a stranger and you 

welcomed me, I was naked and you clothed me, I was sick and you visited 

me, I was in prison and you came to me.’ 

All Saints’ is responding to Jesus desire to provide for these babies by 

hosting a Christmas Party on December 1st  the first of Advent. Our 10am 

service that day will focus on bringing hope to Uganda. Following our ser-

vice we invite you to join us at the parish hall for a little party in honor of 

Baby Watoto.  There is a possibility that  a young man from Uganda will 

be joining us that day !!   

We ask that you consider the babies when you do your shopping for 

Christmas. Buy one less gift this year and give the money you would have 

spent on that gift to them. Our donation will be used for sleepers, diapers, 

formula, medicine and toys  for the little ones.  

 Let’s bring Christmas to these precious children!   

 

Flu Shot  vaccinations will take place Monday November 18th from 9-am  - 4 pm  

upstairs at the parish hall. 

Advent Folders are now available at the back of the church.  


